
PUBLISHED BY AUTHORITY ISSN 0155-9370

Vol. 399] Wednesday 30 July 2025 [No. 73

[637]

Queensland Government Gazette 
Extraordinary

Economic Development Act 2012

NOTICE OF THE DECLARATION OF THE MOUNT PETER
PRIORITY DEVELOPMENT AREA AND INTERIM LAND USE PLAN

Under the provisions of section 40 of the Economic Development
Act 2012  the Minister for Economic Development Queensland
gives notice that the Mount Peter Priority Development Area (PDA)
was declared on 30 July 2025 and the Mount Peter PDA Interim
Land Use Plan (ILUP) is now in effect.

PDA development applications over land in the Mount Peter PDA
are now assessed against the Mount Peter PDA ILUP, effective
30 July 2025.

Details about the Mount Peter PDA and ILUP may be viewed on
the Economic Development Queensland website at:
www.edq.qld.gov.au.

Questions regarding the Mount Peter PDA and ILUP can be directed
to Economic Development Queensland via: 

Phone: (07) 3452 7880

Email: contact@edq.qld.gov.au

Post: Economic Development Queensland, GPO Box 2202,
Brisbane, 4001

Economic Development Act 2012

NOTICE OF THE DECLARATION OF THE NORTH HARBOUR 
PRIORITY DEVELOPMENT AREA AND INTERIM LAND USE PLAN

Under the provisions of section 40 of the Economic Development
Act 2012  the Minister for Economic Development Queensland
gives notice the North Harbour Priority Development Area (PDA)
was declared on 30 July 2025 and the North Harbour PDA Interim
Land Use Plan (ILUP) is now in effect.

PDA development applications over land in the North Harbour PDA
are now assessed against the North Harbour PDA ILUP, effective
30 July 2025.

Details about the North Harbour PDA and ILUP may be viewed on
the Economic Development Queensland website at:
www.edq.qld.gov.au.

Questions regarding the North Harbour PDA and ILUP can be directed
to Economic Development Queensland via:

Phone: (07) 3452 7880

Email: contact@edq.qld.gov.au

Post: Economic Development Queensland, GPO Box 2202,
Brisbane, 4001
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